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HEA-MO-01498-2024 
  
12th March 2024 
 
 
â€Ž 
 
Dear Susan,  
 
Thank you for your correspondence regarding a motion at the February Lucan, Palmerstown and North Clondalkin 
Area Committee meeting (Item 82221). 
 
I tried to call you this morning on the phone number provided in the letter, but was advised that you were 
unavailable and that it would be best to send you an email. 
 
The motion concerns modular housing planned for Back Weston â€“ could you please clarify the Department of 
Healthâ€™s involvement in this project? It would not appear to be an issue for this Department, but if you have 
previously dealt with someone in the Department on this could you please let me know their name, so that we can 
direct your correspondence to them.  
 
â€Ž 
 
â€ŽYours 
 sincerely,  

Eoghan Flynn 

Private Secretary to the Minister for Health 
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